FILED 2/10/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 00855-2020
State of Florida FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

Public Service Commission

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER @ 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: February 10, 2020
TO: Adam Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk
FROM: Kelly J. Thompson, Office of Consumer Assistance & Outreach

RE: Docket No. 20190196-TP — Petition of North American Numbering Plan
Administrator on behalf of the Florida telecommunications industry, for approval
of an all-services overlay as the form of relief for the 813 numbering plan area.
This petition represents the industry consensus recommendation to overlay a new
area code over the same area currently serviced by 813.

Please place the video file located at s:\\psc\cao\wp\customermeetings\813AreaCodeStaff
Workshop.mp4 of the 813 Area Code staff workshop held on February 6, 2020 in the docket file.
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